
 

 
 
 
 

 Monday 8th December 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Theatre Trip- Pantomime- Peter Pan 

We plan to run a trip to the Theatre Royal & Royal Concert Hall Theatre Square, 
Nottingham, NG1 5ND to see the pantomime, ‘Peter Pan’ on Monday 10th December. Your 
son/daughter has been selected by their Expressive Arts teachers due to their hard work 
and effort in Expressive Arts over the last half term.  

The cost of the trip is £18.75. If you would like your son/daughter to attend this trip, please 
return the attached form and payment, as soon as possible. Whichever payment method is 
used, in order to ensure that your son/daughter name is included on the list for the trip, the 
form below must be returned to Mrs Cole in the Cash Collection Office by Friday 10th 
November 2018.  

Payment methods: Parent pay/Cash. Payments can be made online at www.parentpay.com 
(if you have lost your login details please contact the school office). Those unable to pay 
online can still pay via the Cash Collection Office by cash.  

The performance starts at 10:15am. The coach leaves school at 09:15am and is expected to 
arrive back at school during lesson 5 (approximately). All students will need to attend 
morning registration and will meet in the bus bay at 9:00am. Please provide your 
son/daughter with a packed lunch as they will not be back in school in time for dinner. All 
students are expected to be wearing their school uniform for the duration of the trip.  

If you require any further information then please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Moran 
Art Teacher 

 
Name of student        Form    

I would like my child to be included in the trip to see Peter Pan on Monday 10th December 2018 and enclose 
£18.75 payment. 

 
Signed         (Parent/Carer) 

Emergency contact telephone number (Inc STD code)      

Name of contact     Relationship to child     

Please give details of: 

Any medical condition we should know about       

Any medication your child is receiving       

 

 


